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The Orchid Hotel is a great 
place to do business, with 
Meeting & Banqueting facilities 
to entertain and impress your 
colleagues. There are two 
function suites available for hire 
and an open-plan reception 
lounge space to host breakout 
and smaller meetings. The hotel 
is ideally placed close to 
Bournemouth’s Lansdowne 
business district and can cater 
for Conferences, Breakfast 
Meetings, Networking Events, 
Recruitment, Press Conferences, 
Corporate Training, Exhibitions, 
Product Launches and Team 
Building Events. 

We can provide function room 
settings below 

• Oval Boardroom 
• U-Shape 
• Round 8`s, 10`s and 12`s 
• Boardroom 
• Informal 
• Classroom 
• Theatre 

 



               Banqueting Menu 
All our dishes are freshly prepared using locally sourced 

ingredients 

 

To Start 
Roasted Cherry Vine Tomato & Red Pepper Soup 

 
Smoked Ham Hock Roulade, Carrot, Radish & Spiced Pear Puree 

 
Beetroot Cured Salmon, Avocado Puree ,Fennell & Orange 

 
Heritage Tomato, Burrata Cheese, Quail Egg & Shallot Dressing 

To Follow 
Roast Lamb Rump, Rosemary Mash Potatoes, Carrot, Broccoli, Spinach & Lamb Sauce 

 
Seared Gressingham duck breast, Dauphinoise potatoes, roasted cauliflower, green beans 

& red wines jus 

 
Slow cooked pork belly, wholegrain mustard mash potato, apple puree & seasonal 

vegetable 

 
Pan roasted salmon fillet, saffron roasted baby potatoes, broccoli, carrots, spinach & 

Normandy sauce 

 
Watercress mushrooms, black garlic risotto & 

parmesan crisp 

To Finish 
Lemon tart, blackberry sorbet & strawberry daiquiri jelly 

 
Dark chocolate amaretto cheesecake & Raspberry sorbet 

 
Sticky toffee pudding, clotted cream ice cream & Toffee sauce 

Tea/Coffee & Petit Fours 

 
£42.95 per person 

Choose 1 starter, 1 main course & 1 dessert for the whole group 



Buffet Menu 
Selection of Sandwiches 

 
and 

 
3 Options £18.95 per person 

 
5 Options £22.95 per person 

 
Homemade Sausage Rolls 

 
Assorted Mini Quiches 

 
Cajun Chicken Skewers 

 
Vegetable Spring Rolls 

 
Lamb Koftas 

 
Duck Spring Rolls 

 
Fish Goujons 

 
Chicken Goujons 

 
Grilled Vegetable Skewers 

 
Mini Sliders (Meat, Veggie & Fish Options) £2 Supplement per person 

 

Pork Ribs £2.50 supplement per person 
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